
August 17, 1979 

Matti and Eddy Pelto 
Route 1 Box 59 
Calumet, Michigan 49913 

Dear Friends: 

How have you been? I hope that this letter finds you both happy 
and healthy. I've been learning some new tunes on the button 
accordion. I went to see my friend Ray Maki last night and he 
liked hearing the songs that I learned from you guys. 

I'm going to be in Copper Country from August 26-28th. I'' have 
time to meet with you as long as you have the time. We can have 
some fun and play some more music. Unfortunately, Sara can't 
come but we'll have fun anyway. I'd like to learn the words to 
"Kiikuri Kaakuri". 

Well, I'll give you both a call the week of the 20th to decide on 
a date to get together. See you later. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Gallmann 
Field Work Coordinator 
Sigurd Olson Environmental Institute 
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